
April 23 from 7:00 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. 

Men’s Drop In Prayer Time 

 

April 23 from 9:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. 

Olive Tree Community Book Group 

 

April 23 at 7:00 p.m. 

Grief Share 

 

April 24 from 10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

Preschool Playdate 

 

April 27 at 11:00 a.m. 

Engage 

 

April 27 from 6:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 

FBC Youth Theme Night 

 

April 28 from 6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 

 Sr. High Youth Bible Study 
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LARRY BAYNTON MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS — Applications are 

now available for the Larry Baynton Memorial Scholarship for post-secondary   

students pursuing Christian education. Visit fbclloyd.ca/LBMS for more              

information about eligibility and to access the application form. There are also  

paper copies available at the Info Desk. Don’t miss out on this opportunity!   

Deadline for submission is Monday, June 9h. 

 

ENGAGE — Whether you are new to FBC or have been here a while and are looking 

for ways to get plugged in, you are invited to attend Engage on Sunday, April 27 at 

11:00 a.m.. Engage is a relaxed environment where we get to have a conversation 

about what we do at FBC and why we do it. No matter what stage of life you are in, 

Engage will help you to determine your best next steps as a part of our            

community. FBC Kids is available to cover childcare during the event. Please sign 

up under the “new?” tab on the website or call the main office. 

 

PITCH-IN SUNDAY — On Sunday, May 4, we will not be having service here at the 

church! This is our annual opportunity to THINK OUT and take part in      

Lloydminster’s pitch-in week. Join us at Bud Miller to get your assignment. We are 

cleaning a number of parks around the city this year, so there will be lots of work! 

Join us afterwards for a free BBQ for everyone to enjoy!  

 

BURGER MAKING DAY — It’s that time of year again! Come out to the camp from 

8:30 - 12:00 on Saturday, May 31 to help us make burgers for this summer. Lunch 
will be provided. Please sign up at the kiosk in the Foyer 
 

GIFT OF COMFORT — Gift of Comfort is an opportunity for us as a church family 

to partner with the Winston Churchill School and the Jack Kemp School by   

providing items for families who have children that need basic clothing and 

spring attire. This season they are looking for NEW socks and underwear for both 

girls and boys (XS - L) NEW OR USED rubber boots, jackets, splash pants, sweat 

pants and leggings. If you have any of these items please drop them off at the 

church.  

 
 


